
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Friday, 15 December 2017 12:05 PM 
To: CCF NAT 
Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: CCF Statement Response - Construction Awards [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
 
Dear Mr Melham, 
 
Re: AM2016/23 Construction Awards  
 
Your correspondence dated 15 December 2017 is noted. 
 
The conference before Gostencnik DP listed for 10.00am 19 December 2017 in relation to the 
proposed approach to be taken to the industry allowance (first advanced in the Commission’s 
statement 2017 FWCFB 4239 of 17 August 2017) will proceed. Further steps to be taken in the 
proceedings will be ascertained after that conference is completed.   
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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